
July 12, 2011 
Noon 

  
 
 
            The Fannin County Board of Education met in a work session with the following 
members present: Bobby Bearden, Chairperson; Lewis DeWeese, Vice-Chairperson; Sandra 
Mercier; and Steve Stanley.   Terry Bramlett was absent.  Mr. Henson stated Mr. Bramlett was 
out of town in West Virginia. 
 
 Art Hubbard, Assistant Superintendent, gave board members an update on the Fannin 
County High School kitchen/dining room project.  Mr. Hubbard stated the following items had 
been completed on the kitchen:  plumbing rough, electric rough, and HVAC rough.  Also, the 
ceiling grid and the epoxy floor have been completed.  In addition, Mr. Hubbard stated the 
painting and drywall in the kitchen were complete.  Mr. Hubbard stated the following items had 
been completed on the dining room:  all of the metal fabrication was complete; the roof decking 
was complete; the a/c curbs were in place; the exterior walls were in place; and waterproofing 
had been applied to the exterior walls. 

 
Mark Henson, Superintendent, reviewed the agenda for the meeting on Thursday, July 

14, 2011.   
 

There being no further business to come before the meeting, upon motion duly made, 
seconded, and carried, the meeting was adjourned. 
 
 
      ___________________________________ 
      Bobby Bearden, Chairperson 
 
 
 
      ___________________________________ 
      Mark Henson, Superintendent 
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